
COUNTY ROAD SCHOOL 

LUTHER LEE EMERSON SCHOOL 
DEMAREST PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
DEMAREST, NJ 07627                  MR. FRANK J. MAZZINI 

201-768-6060                                           PRINCIPAL 

 

 
April 10, 2019 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We would like to remind you that all items left in the Lost and Found bins 

will be given to charity if not claimed by the Spring Recess.   

 

You are invited to stop by County Road and Luther Lee Emerson schools to 

look for any items your children might be missing.  The bins are located 

conveniently near the Main Office of each school; please let the secretaries 

know you want to look through them. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Cordially, 

Frank J. Mazzini 

    


